
ANNOUNCEMENT
The Road Transport Department would like to inform you that a 
service interruption of the Government Internet Node (GIN) will 
take place on Tuesday 2/04/2013 from 1:30 p.m. until 5:00 p.m., 
due to electrical maintenance in the Central Computer Centre. 
During this period, access to GIN services will not be possible, 
including access to the Government Web sites and to

e-mail servers. 

Thank you for your understanding. 
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